That'll be

me next

year!



NEWS FROM THAILAND



It was a happy day with much celebrating at the RBTCT Commencement Ceremony as 24 graduates turned the tassels on their caps and turned their focus on the next step of walking in the plans God has for them and building His kingdom!

Many testimonies have come from the students of how God has provided and enabled them to attend RBTCT. This one is from Mr. Ekachai, "At the end of 2009, before I attended RBTCT, the company I worked with allowed me to work at home and still receive the same salary without going to the office. After that, I came to know of RHEMA...I really liked the what I heard and made the decision to attend. I then began to understand why my company allows me to work at home. I knew that is the grace of God and His provision for me to attend the school".

Some students are already serving God in ministry when they come to RBTCT, like Mr. Paul who said, "I have learned so many truths from RHEMA, and the Word of God has strengthened me. The Holy Spirit opens my eyes to under-stand the Word God. All the subjects that I have learned in RHFMA have



affected my own life very much, also my family, and my ministry. I believe that I will never be the same as before".

We praise God for all the graduates, both Thai and International. Three Burmese graduates along with other Burmese alumni living in Thailand are helping us with our outreach to the Burmese community and RHEMA Myanmar (formerly called Myanmar Extension Campus).



NEW STUDENTS ARRIVE FOR 2011-2012 SCHOOL YEAR

Returning students welcomed new first year students for the start of the school year, which began mid-May and runs through to the end of February.

We are happy to announce that Rev. Gary Hausman has accepted the position of Dean

of RBTCT. He and Marlene joined our team over two years ago, and are a true blessing and help to us. This now allows Keith to expand other areas of ministry while still teaching at RBTCT. For more information about the Hausman's, please visit their website www.gdhmissions.org.





Send Contributions to:
Keith & Sharon Higginbotham
Nation to Nation International
PO Box 1607
Joplin, MO 64802-1607 USA
Phone: 417.623.4580

<u>Give Online</u>: www.ntni.org or email: admin@ntni.org

Email Keith & Sharon: info@asiamissions.org

For Postal Correspondence: Keith & Sharon Higginbotham Yannawa PO Box 59 Bangkok 10120 Thailand

Important Reminder
All contributions are tax deductible when checks are made payable to Nation to Nation Int'l. Keith & Sharon's names cannot appear on the check. To designate your gift, place #312 in the Memo Line or on a separate piece of paper designate: For Keith & Sharon Higginbotham.

WE'RE ON THE WEB! ASIAMISSIONS.ORG RHEMATHAILAND.ORG



We are very thankful for the help you give

enabling us to share Jesus Christ with the lost,

strengthen believers, and train ministers in

Thailand and South-east Asia. Your

partnership is vital! We cannot do it alone.

Keith & Sharon

Together for God's kingdom.

OR FOLLOW US ON

MEET & GREET WITH PASTOR AND MRS. HAGIN



While Pastor & Mrs. Hagin were here for graduation, we took advantage of the opportunity to host a "Meet & Greet" luncheon for believers to personally meet and talk with Pastor and Mrs. Hagin. As you can imagine, some were a bit shy, but they all found the Hagin's to be personable, warm, and open as they both shared stories from

their life and timely messages for this day and hour from their hearts.



Here, Pastor Hagin is showing Mr. Narin the new RHEMA USA iPhone app. Got an iPhone or iPad? Get RHEMA USA app FREE!

RHEMA THAILAND FAMILY NEWS

We said goodbye to Rev. Ani Kikon and family on May 23rd as they moved to Ani's home town in Nagaland, India. Ani was in the charter class of RBTCT, graduated from the 2nd year program in 2004, and married alumna Khun Maem. They have one daughter, Arada, who is now 5 years old. Ani served as an instructor and Praise & Worship leader. Ani will be traveling back to Thailand from time to time to teach at RBTCT and RHEMA Myanmar, so we will be blessed to see him again.



The P&W team will continue and grow under the leadership of Mrs. Tai, a 2008 graduate. She has shown tremendous commitment to serving God through the years. Formerly a professional singer, she gave her heart and life to Jesus after a miraculous healing.

May. Joe is the new singles group leader.

Mrs. May has just become the RBTCT

secretary and is also an interpreter at the school. They have been active and faithful members of RBCB for many years, and just graduated RBTCT.



ARE YOU THE RIGHT ONE?

When looking for a spouse most people are asking, "Are you right for me?" when they should be asking, "Am I right for you?". Finding the right mate is not just about the "specs" we have for our potential partner, instead our focus should be on

developing ourselves to be a good partner for the one we marry. I don't want to be the source of someone else's

misery, do you? No, of course not. That is why Pastor Keith taught the Power For Life group what God's Word tells us we should develop in our own life to be the right one for the one who chooses us.

